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Dear Mr. Todd,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

I need all information on the review of Western Washington University's
Woodring College regarding the 'ghost credits’ that were issued. Including
the report from WWUs audit. Addendum, etc too.

In response, our office did not do a review or issue any reports on this issue. In our
Fiscal year 2020 audit we note that we obtained and reviewed ‘1906-Final-Report-
Woodring-Investigation’ dated 7/12/19 from Westerns Internal Audit Department. Our
audit shows we obtained it and considered it but didn’t’ do any work on it. We would
like to direct any further questions to the University directly at Requesting a Public
Record | Public Records | Western Washington University. Please let us know if you
have any questions, concerns or issues regarding this request. We will now consider
this closed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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